
 
February Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
This month’s Letters of the Week and topics: 
 
February 2 - Letter L 
February 9 - Letter M 
February 16 - Letter N 
February 23 - Letter O 
Topics will include - Groundhog Day, Valentine’s Day, Opposites, the concept of matching and 
pairs, size and shapes 
 
We are so proud of all the children for working so hard on their homework!  When they return it 
to school, we talk about the upper and lowercase letter with each child and a few words that 
begin with that letter..  It is a wonderful way to reinforce the letter that we are working on and the 
sound that it makes. 
 
Our conferences have been rescheduled for February 9th and 10th.  You will be receiving a new 
scheduled date and time.  Please see me if your new date/time is not convenient and I will 
change it. It will be in person in the Commons,and that is located  to the left when you enter the 
main entrance. 
 
If your child would like to bring in Valentine cards for the class, we have 14 children.  We will be 
making Valentine bags to put our cards in.  Please do not put names of classmates on the 
cards.  
 
For our Valentine party which will be on Friday, February 12th , Donna Clark will be sending out 
a signup for “goodies” that we are requesting.  She is sending this out through Signup Genius. 
All parents have been extremely generous with contributions and make the holidays a special 
day for the children.  Thank you! 
 
Our Pajama Day has been rescheduled for Wednesday, February 17th.  Please have your child 
wear their pajamas with shoes, as weather permitting, we will still go out to the playground. 
Girls may wear a nightgown, but please have them wear leggings underneath.  We will also 
have breakfast, please send in an individual cereal cup.  We will provide the spoons and milk.  
 
Thank you, 
Arlene Walker 
Donna Clark  
 
 
 



  


